
EDO-COMM-0001 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Election Law amendments meeting rescheduled to 
next Wednesday, June 18  

 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 12, Ohiarí:ha/June 2014) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to 
inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that, due the postponement of last evening’s hearing for proposed 
amendments to the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Election Law, the meeting has been 
rescheduled to Wednesday, June 18

th
. 

 
Last night’s meeting was postponed due to low attendance. 
 
The agenda will remain the same, with discussions needed on proposed amendments on 
disclosure of candidates private business holdings; wording changes to clarify eligibility 
requirement in the event that a candidate was removed from office in previous term; prohibition of 
partisan election advertising at polling station; prohibition of fundraising at polling station and 
grounds that surround the premises; creation of an independent Pre-Election Decisions and 
Review Board.  
 

Additionally, there was no consensus reached in previous meetings on the question of whether to 
reduce the number of chiefs from twelve (12) to nine (9). Should no final consensus be reached, 
the status quo would remain.  
 

The hearing will take place at the Golden Age Club from 6pm to 8:30pm. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché    
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke     
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca    
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